Revised 7-12-22 with correction made in Bills section, for PUD. Please use this document and discard origional. Betsy Rainsford

Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

July 11, 2022

Members Present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betty Cleveland, Jo Stalder, Lorraine Derig, Betsy Rainsford, guest Findtheright Passion and Librarian Calvin Braley.

Minutes from June were read and approved. 

Bills read and approved to be presented to the city for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm: $310.32.  Includes payment for June and July.
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $734.55. Includes unpaid bill from June $350.21 plus current charge of $384.55 for July. No $20 overdue charge.

· U.S. Linen and Uniform-mat cleaning: $32.52
· Freel's Refrigeration-HVAC compressor and maintenance, $6,399.33.
· Performance System Integration-fire extinguisher maintenance, $106.23 
Old Business:

1) No update on U.S. Linen and Uniform credit due from May billing. Pride raffle went well. Summer Reading Program is going great with lots of participation. The popular prizes for teens include wireless ear buds and speakers. The DnD event didn't draw any participants but the Omak game group will meet with Calvin this week to discuss collaboration and a possible Zoom version collaboration with Twisp Library. The Summer Reading Program as well as the Craft Program is going well with lots of participants.

New Business: 

1) A new compressor was purchased at $4329.00. With installation and maintenance the total  came to $6399.33. 

2) Displays for National Park and Recreation Month and for Disability Month are happening for July. 

3) Summer Reading program is going very well as is the Crafting Program. There are plans for more activities in the fall.

4) Computer assistance day has been changed to Friday, noon - 2:00. One on One assistance will be available during that time.

5) The librarians have made good use of Wednesday mornings when the library is closed, to hold trainings and meetings.

6) All six computers are now running and on the South wall of the library.

Meeting adjourned. 

Next meeting held via Zoom on August 8th at 1:30

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford
